From, Dt.20.04.2022

MANJUSHA P.M.
Kunnathulill House,
Pipe Lane Road,

Palluruthy.
To
The Principal,

CMI Public School,

Thevara.

Sub:-  Admission for Xl standard Academic Year 2022-2023

Respected Sir,

I am MANJUSHA P.M. M/o ADHIL KRISHNA .C. currently studying in xth standard in Chinmaya Vidyalaya
Kannamaly. The school has not yet received the Hall Ticket. After getting the Hall Ticket | will submit the
Printout of the same. So Kindly consider our application for admission in your esteemed Educational
Institution..

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

MANJUSHA P.M.




